
 

Presidential Search – Survey & Sessions 

 

 
As many of you are aware, Holland College President & CEO, Dr. Alexander (Sandy) MacDonald has 
announced his intention to retire, effective June 30, 2026.  We offer our heartfelt gratitude to him for his 
exceptional leadership and the significant contributions he has made to the growth and success of Holland 
College.  To ensure a thoughtful and comprehensive transition, the Holland College Board of Governors has 
implemented a comprehensive search process to identify and appoint the next President & CEO.  
 
The process, supported by KBRS, will include both facilitated sessions and informal consultations with staff, 
faculty, students and other key stakeholders to gather input on the qualities, priorities and leadership 
attributes important for our next President & CEO.  This information will directly inform the committee’s 
understanding of the ideal candidate profile and the position mandate.  
 
As Students, your voice matters.  We invite you to complete the survey and participate in a 
consultation session to share your insights.  
 
The survey will remain open until September 19, 2025. 
 
Open Consultation Sessions for students: 
 

• September 9, 2025, 3:15 – 4:15 pm, Summerside Waterfront Campus, Sunroom 
 

• September 10, 2025, 3:15 – 4:15 pm, Prince of Wales Campus, Cafeteria 
 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FSDPuK6YGF4&data=05%7C02%7CSWhite%40hollandcollege.com%7Ccfe7d5bd91fd4e75194e08dddfe34d4f%7C3cec91df99264a54a6c8d9366de8fb12%7C0%7C0%7C638912889604927461%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IMv1cKdmGqonLo0R1zLNI%2F4cEMadCmsFwgayBAOAO3k%3D&reserved=0

